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July 3,2002 

Public Service Commission 
Attn: Ryan Fitch 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

RE: Docket No. 011677-WU 

Please accept this letter as a request for a three month extension to complete the SARC 
filing requirements. At this time we are attempting to resolve customer complaints of 
chlorination problems and sulfur odors. 

The following steps are being taken to correct the deficiencies: 

1. Contacting the City of Bartow and City of Eagle Lake to possibly 
purchase wholesale water. 

2. Retaining a new plant operator. 

3. Installing a dual chlorinator with sensor. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to call at 863-293-2577 or you may reach me 
after hours at 863-557-0241. Thank you for your consideration in this matter. 
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